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NOTICE OF CLOSURE

This is to inform all clients of the Vanuatu Financial Services
Commission (VFSC) that the Office will be closed the afternoon
of Friday 12 June, 2020.

Normal business will resume on Monday 15 June, 2020. We

apologize for any inconvenience this short notice may have
caused and appreciate your understanding and cooperation at
this time.




